
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Fwd: Karns Business Park 11-C-13-RZ and 11-D-13-RZ
1 message

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org> Fri, Nov 8, 2013 at 3:22 PM
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Alan Dupes <alandupes@comcast.net>
Date: Fri, Nov 8, 2013 at 2:57 PM
Subject: Karns Business Park 11-C-13-RZ and 11-D-13-RZ
To: contact@knoxmpc.org

Dear Commissioners,
I am writing today to express my opposition to the proposed rezoning in Karns for the planned business park. This is
regarding MPC Case # 11-C-13-SP for the sector plan amendment and rezoning proposal 11-D-13-RZ.

As a Karns resident, I do not want businesses moving into this area that could potentially spew pollution over the
area. We are currently working to clean up the Beaver Creek area to make it an attractive water way for outdoor
enthusiasts.  Putting a pollution-spewing business park in this area would damage those efforts. 

In addition, as the parent of two children in the Karns schools, I DO NOT want my children going to school directly
behind industrial buildings putting who-knows-what into the air. My children are athletes and must practice outside
of the school every day. They DO NOT need to be breathing in toxic air!

I urge you to consider the health of our children and the quality of life in the Karns community.   PLEASE do not pass
the sector plan amendment and rezoning proposal!

Sincerely,
Wendy Dupes
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